
1

From: Koichi Takahashi
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2008 12:39 PM
To: PCTEST TCB
Subject: Fw: Questions Regarding FCC ID: AEZW63SA

Dear Mr. Gregory Czumak,

Sorry for missing to respond #1 and #7 questions.

1. When we ship the handset, battery pack and battery cover are not
    attached to the handset, and our customer will see the FCC ID label
    at the time of purchase. The attached file is an example of label.

7. EUT will not be connected to a pc in the States, though the USB connector
    is provided, which will be usd only in Japan, where PAM, or phone as modem,
    is supported by KDDI.

Koichi Takahashi

----- Original Message -----
From: "PCTEST TCB" <pctesttcb@pctestlab.com>
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2008 12:44 PM
Subject: Follow-Up Questions for FCC ID: AEZW63SA

Dear Mr. Takahashi-san,

Thank you for your response to the referenced application.  Please see below follow-up 
question pertaining to your submittal.

Follow-Up RT:

 1.        We note, however, that you did not respond to questions 1 and 7
(copied below).  Please respond to these questions.  All that the FCC requires for the 
first is a statement from the manufacturer that, since the EUT will be marketed without 
the battery and battery compartment door installed, the FCC ID label will be clearly 
visible at the time of purchase.
For question 7, if the EUT cannot connect to a pc, please state that.  If it can, please 
inform us if that portion of the EUT (pc peripheral) will be authorized under DoC, and 
submit the new FCC ID label showing the FCC DoC logo.  Or, if you prefer to authorize it 
under Certification, please inform PCTEST, so that they can generate the required test 
report.

1.         Please verify that the FCC ID label will be visible at the time
of purchase, as required.

7.         Does the EUT connect to a pc?  We note that the user's manual
references an External Connector, and the block diagram shows USB function.
If it does, then it is also a pc peripheral, subject to either DoC or Certification.  
Please address.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application.

Sincerely,

Gregory Czumak
Senior Certification Engineer
Quality Manager
PCTEST Engineering Laboratory, Inc.
6660-B Dobbin Road
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Columbia, MD 21045
410-290-6652
410-290-6654 (Fax)
gregory@pctestlab.com

This communication and its attachments contain information from PCTEST Engineering 
Laboratory, Inc., and is intended for the exclusive use of the recipient (s) named above. 
It may contain information that is confidential and/or legally privileged. Any 
unauthorized use that may compromise that confidentiality via distribution or disclosure 
is prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately if you receive this communication in 
error, and delete it from your computer system.  Usage of PCTEST email addresses for non-
business related activities is strictly prohibited. No warranty is made that the e-mail or
attachment(s) are free from computer virus or other defect.  Thank you.


